
 

 

 

EMS SYSTEM ADVISORY #2021-04/27 
 
TO:   Riverside County EMS System 
 
FROM:   Reza Vaezazizi MD, Medical Director 
   Trevor Douville, EMS Administrator  
    
SUBJECT:  Kaiser Riverside and Kaiser Moreno Valley Contact Information 
 
DATE:   April 27, 2021 
  
 
 
Effective immediately, Kaiser Riverside and Kaiser Moreno Valley have operational, and dedicated, phone 
lines capable of receiving and recording incoming calls from prehospital personnel for the purposes of 
maintaining compliance with REMSA Policy #5701 (Stroke Center Standards).  
 
These phone lines are available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.  
 
Kaiser Moreno Valley - 951-251-6055 
Kaiser Riverside - 951-353-3373 
 
In addition to this system advisory, the new phone numbers can also be found in REMSA Policy #8101 
(Resource List) (http://www.remsa.us/policy/8101) as well as in the Riverside County Policy Manual app 
(https://remsaapp.rivcoready.org/) 
 
Please take a moment to update any phone numbers you might have stored on your personal, or agency 
provided, device. 
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